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New location sought for Seneca driver's license office
(KMZA)--The state is seeking a new location for its driver’s license office in
Seneca.

David Harper, director of vehicles with the Kansas Department of Revenue, spoke
with Nemaha County Commission by phone Monday about their need for more
space.

Harper said they have outgrown the space they currently use on Main Street and
asked about possible office space that the county would have available for use.

Commissioners suggested a room that is available in the county-owned Pioneer
Building.

Commissioners later reviewed the space at the building.

Commissioners plan to get back with the state on the square footage and cost of
rent.
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